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ANNUAL AUDIT & INSPECTION LETTER – 2003/2004

Tina Meyer and Keith Power from the Audit Commission went through the key issues in the draft letter and the messages for the City Council.

Executive Members asked a number of questions regarding the letter and M Mooney confirmed that this was the second draft and that a number of changes to the letter had been made by the Audit Commission, following discussions with EMG.

Following discussion, one or two minor changes were made to the draft and the final document will be published at the end of December 2004.

It was felt that the all Group Leaders should be sent a copy of the final letter and that Fiona Daley should be invited to the next Group Leaders’ Meeting; that Corporate Resources O & S Committee be sent a copy and Tina Meyer be invited to the meeting.  CMT will discuss the letter and any actions to be taken at its next meeting in January 2005.

Direction of Travel Review

Keith Power confirmed that this had now been finalised.

Tina Meyer and Keith Power were thanked for their attendance at the meeting.







